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NOTICE OF CLOSED APPLICATION 

We regret to inform you that, effective October 1, 2025, we no longer 

accept applications for Low Income Home Energy Assistance 

Program (LIHEAP) due to current funding limitations. 

This decision has been made in response to recent funding measures 

and budgetary constraints that impact on our ability to continue 

offering this opportunity at the present time.  We understand this may 

be disappointing, and we appreciate your interest and engagement. 

We are actively exploring alternative funding sources and options to 

potentially reopen applications in the future.  Updates will be provided 

on our website and through our official communication channels as 

new information becomes available. 

For those who have already submitted applications prior to this notice, 

please rest assured that your submissions will be reviewed in 

accordance with our standard processes.  We will contact you directly 

regarding the status of your application. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Management 


